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July 20, 2020 
 
To Our Valued Tenants, 
 
In case you were not aware, the deadline for applying for the federal government’s Paycheck Protection 
Program (“PPP”) has been extended to August 8th, 2020. This is great news for those who were not able to 
apply by the previous deadline of June 30th. 
 
As a reminder, and per our previous update, the Paycheck Protection Program Flexibility Act of 2020 (“the Act”) 
enacted recently provided many favorable adjustments to the terms of the original PPP. If you have not 
applied, we encourage you to read the latest details of the program and determine whether it will assist your 
business. Here are some helpful links: 
 

• US Small Business Administration - PPP overview 
• US Small Business Administration - press releases and updates 

 
Stay safe and well,  
MacKenzie Management Company, LLC 
 
 
 
Please be a good neighbor by wearing a mask when you are in the common areas, socially distancing when possible, limiting the 
number of people sharing elevators, and utilizing the hand sanitizer that has been provided. We encourage your employees and 
guests to follow CDC protocols and stay home if they exhibit symptoms of COVID.  
 
We are here to help you navigate the return to your workplace. Simply reach out to your property manager or email 
customerservice@mackenziemanagement.com.    
 
By working together, we can keep our buildings as safe as possible! 
 

https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options/paycheck-protection-program
https://www.sba.gov/about-sba/sba-newsroom/press-releases-media-advisories
mailto:customerservice@mackenziemanagement.com

